From: BRODERICK Amanda J [mailto:amanda.j.broderick@rms.nsw.gov.au]

Sent: Wednesday, 8 May 2019 10:37 AM

To: Holly Palmer; Blacktown Council

Cc: RATHAN Pahee

Subject: RE: RMS Response - 227 RAILWAY TERRACE, SCHOFIELDS - LAND AND ENVIRONMENT COURT CASE
NO.2018/00197119 - Re-referral of amended plans

RMS Reference: SYD18/00156/06
Council Reference: SPP-17-00041

Good Morning Holly,

Roads and Maritime has the following comment in relation to the proposed private access road referred to as the
Southern Access Road:

e The road within 20 metres from the stop line of the intersection of Railway Terrace and Southern Access
Road needs to be dedicated as a public road. This is necessary so that Roads and Maritime can give approval
to the signals and ultimately maintain the signals in the future.

Kind Regards,

Amanda Broderick

Development Assessment Officer
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